
Dear BCS Community, 
 
Tomorrow, May 15 is the last day of school for many of our students.  Notifications are going out 
today for those students that will be required to participate in a two-week Standard's Mastery 
program.  
 
Aside from those required to participate in Standard's Mastery, BCS is also offering Standards 
Enrichment lessons with BCS faculty.  This is a voluntary time where students commit to 
spending set time for the next two weeks (excluding May 25 for Memorial Day) with BCS 
Faculty.  This is not a requirement but instead is an opportunity for students to spend more time 
with their teacher and classmates enriching and extending their learning by building on the 
lessons and standards covered.  While registration is purely voluntary, participation is expected 
for those who register. 
 
If your student(s) wants to participate in the Standard's Enrichment program please register 
here: ​Standard's Enrichment Program​.  Registration will be open until 5:00pm Friday, May 15. 
Those who register will receive notice over the weekend of the time their enrichment courses 
will begin. 
 
Blessings, 
Jay Burcham 
President 
 


